
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

This is a notice that School District of Holmen Board of Education members may 

be attending the 2025 Wisconsin State Education Convention held January 21-24, 

2025 at the Baird Center, 400 West Wisconsin Avenue in Milwaukee, WI.  Board 

members may be in attendance in a carpool traveling to and from the convention, 

as well as other gatherings during this travel, beginning January 21, 2025 at 10:30 

a.m.  No School District of Holmen Board of Education business will be discussed 

or formal action taken.  


